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Management Committee (MC) 
 
Whilst there is no official separate “Management Committee” (MC) this term is used for convenience 
to cover those Trustees who tend to be most involved in the day to day running of the Charity.  At the 
time of writing, these are considered to be; 
 
Adrian Thompson – chair, payment signatory and nearly always the first point of contact 
Amy Rowntree – vice-chair 
Derek Nicker – payment signatory with specialist knowledge of the buildings and equipment therein 
Joy Baldry – payment signatory and secretary 
Richard Morris – payment signatory and treasurer 
 
Any other Trustee may ask to be included in this list, which will be particularly relevant if they incur 
small amounts of expenditure on behalf of the Charity. 
 
1 - Aims 
 
1.1   The aim of this document is to ensure that proposed expenditure is given the appropriate level 
of approval.  Whilst our bank mandate means that all payments require the agreement of two of the 
signatories above, there are occasions where all Trustees should be made aware of proposed 
expenditure and given the option to comment before it is committed. 
 
1.2   Whilst ideally this would be at a formal meeting, this is not always practical when we only meet 
a few times a year.   
 
2 - Regular expenditure 
 
2.1   There is no intention that this procedure should apply to regular ongoing expenditure, including, 
but not limited to, the following; 

 
Utility bills    Regular cleaning/maintenance  
Glass/paper collection   Servicing of boilers/alarms etc.   

 Fees (inc. Performing Rights)  Costs directly related to agreed events/projects 
 
2.2   Our largest item of expenditure is normally insurance.  This involves lengthy correspondence with 
our brokers in a period of about 6 weeks before renewal (19 June), normally concluded just before 
the renewal date.  It would not be practical to try and get alternative quotations from another broker 
at this stage so Trustees will be informed of the amount at the time of payment.  Our current brokers 
are Towergate and any proposal to change this can be discussed at a Trustees’ meeting. 
  




